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Article 29: Children have the right to develop their personality and talents to the full. 

 
8th September 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
Information Evening  

Year 6 Residential Trip June 2024. 
 

 
Exciting news!  

We would like to invite you to an information evening held in the school hall on Tuesday 19th September 
at 6pm, where we can share with you detailed information on the exciting Year 6 residential trip to 
Osmington Bay, near Dorchester. This will be a 2 night stay from  
Wednesday 19th June to Friday 21st June 2024. This 2 night residential is run by PGL (www.pgl.co.uk)  
 
The purpose of the trip is to support the children’s personal and social development, helping them to 
become more confident and successful across a range of different skills in a variety of unfamiliar 
situations. It also acts as a ‘team building’ activity in their last year at Canford Heath Junior School.  

We are extremely grateful to PATCH who are providing a donation towards the costs. This means that 
the total cost of the trip will be a very reasonable £225 – inclusive of a £75 deposit, which is non-
refundable. The cost includes travel, accommodation, all meals and a full programme of day and 
evening activities. Likely activities will include climbing, air rifle shooting, zip-wire and paddle-boarding. 

Children who are eligible for current free school meals will be entitled to funding for this trip, but 
will still need to pay the full non-refundable deposit of £75. Please contact the school office for 
further details. 

To book your child’s place please pay the deposit through the payment gateway. The non-refundable 
deposit of £75 will need to be paid by Friday 3rd November. The remaining balance will be due by 
Friday 23rd February 2024. This can be paid in installments of your choice, or as one payment. 

We very much hope to include all children in this fabulous opportunity. If you feel you have any concerns 
however big or small they may seem, please speak to Mrs Mawer or Mrs Cobb. 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Mrs G Mawer 
Year 6 Leader 
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